From: Helvenston, Edward

To: "Bobek. Leo"

Subject: PSP items

Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 11:19:00 AM
Leo,

Just wanted to summarize the 4 PSP items we discussed by phone today, so we are on the
same page:

1. The PSP pages 1 — 38 are incorrectly labeled as SGI on the header and footer,
rather than SGI-M, but will be changed to SGI-M.

2. Typo on page 9 of the PSP (15! paragraph, 1% sentence) — “Surveillance cameras
are position...” The word should be “positioned”

3. Will include the statement from the CMIP (page 6, item 5) into the PSP regarding
control of hazardous materials within the CAA. See RAI PSP-23.

4. Will include the cardinal direction North on Figure 4.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Ed

Ed Helvenston, U.S. NRC

Research and Test Reactor Licensing Branch (PRLB)
Division of Policy and Rulemaking (DPR)

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR)
0-12C07

(301) 415-4067
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